
 

COVID-19 Update- Enhanced Status 

December 6, 2020 

 

On Sunday, December 6, 2020 Lamont County, including the Town of Lamont, has moved to the Enhanced 

Status.  

Enhanced status puts additional restrictions on places of worship and some businesses. Please review the 

Alberta Governments’ restrictions that are in place until at least December 15, 2020.  

Click here for more information  

 

Mayor Bill Skinner 

https://www.alberta.ca/enhanced-public-health-measures.aspx

